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From: jm34rew(@aol.com

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:23 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: New Forex Regulations

| am sending this e-mail with question and concern regarding proposal which may be on the table for the forex
market. It is my understanding that next on the agenda may be changing leverage. As a very small player in the
forex market, but aspirations to one day make a living at trading, | would ask that you would help protect those
aspirations by NOT changing any current rules or leverages. .. If | am mis-understood on this, | would appreciate
a clarification of what | have been told incorrectly.

Thank You,

Jeff Rew



